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Minutes of the July 13, 2012 Meeting 

 
 
The meeting to canvass the June 12, 2012 Republican Primary Election was called to 
order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. inside the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; and Denis Egan, Vice-
Chairman. 
 
The votes for all precincts were compared with the results posted on Election Night. The 
vote for the June 12, 2012 Republican Primary Election was certified. 
 
General Registrar, Kevin Linehan joined the meeting at 10:50 a.m. 
 
The Board voted to accept the applications of the following people as Officers of Election 
on the normal provisional basis: 

-  Richard Moss 
-  Robert Moss 

 
The Board discussed the following matters related to the upcoming November Election: 

-  Precinct preparation 
- Officer of Election assignments 
- Officer of Election training 

 
The meeting adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Dirk Brouwer  
Secretary  
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